Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 11:42 AM

To: 'Potter, Thomas'

Subject: RE: Case No. RO0000056 - 3810 Broadway, Oakland, CA
Tom,

Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with a revised work plan due date of March 16", a slight
modification of the one you suggested.
Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Potter, Thomas [mailto:Thomas.Potter@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 1:37 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Case No. RO0000056 - 3810 Broadway, Oakland, CA

Mr. Detterman
| am requesting an extension for the work plan submittal you requested in your letter dated December 15, 2011.
ARCADIS would like a new submittal date of March 17 in order to do a complete review of historical documents to

understand the needs you requested, specifically the need for sub slab vapor sampling and to be able to allow for the
client’s review.

Additionally, if it would not be too much trouble, please include ARCADIS on the CC list and remove Conestoga-Rovers &
Associates from the distribution list since we are not the consultants for Chevron on this case.

Please contact me if you have any questions. | appreciate your patients regarding this matter.

Thomas M. Potter | Associate Project Manager | Thomas.Potter@arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 950 Glenn Drive, Suite 125 | Folsom, CA 95630
T:916.985.2079 Ext. 31 | F: 916.985.2093
www.arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS, Imagine the result

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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